TONTITOWN

The City of Tontitown’s Farmers Market will be at the Harry Sbanotto Park in Tontitown
again this year! Beginning May 2nd, vendors can come and sell their locally grown
produce/products every Thursday from 11:00 am to 6:00 pm. The city will charge NO
FEES again this year! All produce grown or products manufactured must be sourced
from Washington, Benton or Madison counties to keep it “local”. Set up will be on the
West side of the park. You can sell out of your truck or set up a small, covered awning
in the grass, along the parking lot. All spaces are on a first come, first serve basis. Your
prices must be posted and we ask that all items be sold by measure (item, bunch, pint,
quart, bushel, etc.) No scales allowed. Baked goods or processed foods must be in
compliance with AR Cottage Food Law and AR Health Dept. policies. All vendors are
responsible for clean-up of their space.

Name of Vendor (please print)

Your farm or business name

Mailing address

Email address Phone
County Have you been a vendor at a Farmers
Market before? Which Market?

Product description

Signature Date

Applications must be submitted and approved before you can participate in the market.

Questions can be directed to Renee Biby at 479-361-2700 or adminasst@tontitownar.gov




